
Registered in The Hague, The Netherlands 
Chamber of Commerce No. 27154985 
VAT No. NL8040.56.262B01 
 

TAQA Gas Storage B.V.  
Kruseman van Eltenweg 1, 1817 BC Alkmaar, The Netherlands 

PO Box 233, 1800 AE Alkmaar, The Netherlands 
T +31 88 8272 500  
F +31 88 8272 898  

www.taqaglobal.com 

 

 

Alkmaar, 27 October 2017 

 

Dear Customers, 

I am writing with an update on the technical status of Gas Storage Bergermeer (GSB). 

The additional work on parts of our compressors, as detailed in our previous letters, is now 
complete.  

For one compressor this means the process of getting it back online can start.  The updated 
weekend planning has moved the restart forward by one day, and is now scheduled for 
Tuesday 31st of October at 0600 hrs.  

Three other compressors still require technical and safety validations. Once these are in 
place,  they will also be brought back online. As this process needs to be done in sequence, 
the injection capacity is expected to come back online step-by-step from mid next week.  

Technical unavailability will continue to be published under the transparency section of our 
GSB website.  

Customers should request their contractual rights via CDIS messaging. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Tom Eikmans 

Commercial Manager TAQA Energy 


